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15th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents,                    
 

Year 4 Summer Term Activities 2024 
 
This term the children in Year 4 will be involved in the following activities: 
 
Dhol Drumming Workshop 
We are pleased to welcome Jim Bernardin from World Music Workshops on Tuesday 23rd April for the Dhol 
drumming workshop. Jim will feature the beautiful Dhol drums, used both in Sikh and Hindu traditional 
celebrations, such as Vaisakhi and Diwali and at weddings. The rhythms are exciting and uplifting, and each 
class will learn together a simple and authentic rhythm from this wonderful culture. 
 
Arts and Cultural Workshop 
On Thursday 23rd May, Year 4 will be taking part in a samba drumming workshop. This is an exciting 
opportunity for the children to experience another culture through music, and links with the sound signals 
work that the children have been exploring in their music lessons. 
 
Science Show  
On Monday 1st July, we have booked a Science Show featuring Professor Brainstorm. The Professor will 
perform many exciting, puzzling, and fascinating experiments designed to stimulate, entertain, and 
educate. 
 
In order for these events to take place, we should be grateful to receive a voluntary contribution of £8.50 
towards the cost of the activities, together with the completed consent form – all of which can be accessed 
via Parent Pay. 
 
This completes our educational visits and workshops for Year 4.  May I thank you for your help and support 
throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Daniel Strachan 
Year 4 Leader 
 


